Date: January 16, 2018

GENOA MERCHANTS MEETING

Attendance: Dave Grosjean, Teresa Lewis and Marsha Lee

Discussion concerning upcoming garage sale. The Village received a phone call about the garage sale. They were inquiring if it could be held earlier in the spring or if there could be two of them. We will check into this further and report back next month.

The Grain House will have its Ribbon Cutting this Thursday @ 5:30PM. Come welcome our new business.

Just a Reminder: Merchant Meetings will be held the first and third Tuesday of each month. Our next meeting will be February 6th at R Café.

Upcoming dates: Open House for the Grain House, January 18-21, Ribbon Cutting @ 5:30PM

NEXT MEETING: Tuesday, February 6, 2018 at 8:00AM, R Cafe

.